
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Deputy David Cullinane, 
Houses of the Oireachtas, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2, 
D02 XR20. 
E-mail: david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie; 
 
Thursday, 24 March 2022 
 
Re: PQ ref 13422/22: “To ask the Minister for Health if there are general or specialist medical 
settings or surgical care settings in which the recommendations of the Framework for Safe 
Staffing and Skill Mix in General and Specialist Medical and Surgical Care settings in Adult 
Hospitals have not been met since 2018 to date by setting and by ward; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter - David Cullinane” 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane,  
 
Currently the implementation plan for the roll out of the Framework for Safe Nurse Staffing and Skill 
Mix Phase I, applies to Model 4 sites only. Implementation of the Framework has commenced in all 
nine Model 4 sites and will continue throughout 2022. Assessment against the Framework 
recommendations has been undertaken in all wards (where the Framework applies) in these sites. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_____________________________ 
John F Scott 
General Manager 

 

 Office of the Nursing & Midwifery Services Director 
Clinical Strategy & Programmes Division 

Room 250 
Dr Steevens’ Hospital 

Dublin 8. 
Tel: +353-1-6352241 
Fax: +353-1-6352509 

Email: john.scott@hse.ie 
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